It was a rainy night. There were all sorts of things happening before Presidente Manseau called the meeting to order.

Larry Jackson was displaying some "muzzle loader lead" to Dr. Goerke and Bob Curran. Richard Nettlow was displaying a picture of 100 year old Dottie Wolfe, a former DHS teacher. The even though end is nigh for President Mauseau's term, there were chants of "four more years, four more years" from the audience as he opened the meeting. Ray Scorboria looked like Larry Welk, in leading "God Bless America".

Norm gave the prayer. Al Holmes then got the fines started. He fined everybody who "wasn't on the streets" at last weekend peanut drive. If you weren't out on the streets, and weren't at the meeting, you STILL OWE THIS FINE.

Al said we had 21 members working the streets, and the street total was \$9,800.00. Which was a little short of 2013's

\$10,400.00. We now need to focus on the corporate sales.

Happy Dollars came from Larry Jackson, for a new knee replacement. Mark V donated \$20.00 in Mike Suiter's memory. Pat Richardson gave happy dollars for Mike's help in getting peanut donations. Adrienne donated for collecting more money than El Presidente.

Al Holmes moved to table 2 for dinner, and started to razz Dr. Goerke (who resides @ table 1) about his High School graduation year. Al thought that Paul graduated in 1928 from the old Dearborn High. Richard Nettlow confirmed Paul's graduation year as 1958, the first graduating class from the new DHS, on Outer Drive. Al graduated from the same school, thirty years later, in 1988.

Ray Scorboria spent most of the evening by himself at Table 4, counting peanut money. Arienne has exciting news about the soon to be U of M Dearborn Circle K club. She says the club is about to be accredited by U of M and that it looks like they will have about 18 solid members. There is a membership drive Thursday, so it would be helpful if we showed up. Two kids helped with peanuts and collected \$ 240.00

V.P.Don Killion introduced Terry Bowman, Republican candidate for the 12th district. He is running against Debbie Dingell for the congressional seat.

Two weeks (September 24th) until the installation Party at the Dearborn Country Club, please let Mike Marxer know if you will be attending.

"You can't sell peanuts at the end of a parade", Mayor Orville Hubbard